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Project ADAM (Automated Defibrillators in Adam’s Memory) is a  
not-for-profit program that will be part of Kentucky Children’s Hospital. 
The goal of our program is to build relationships and support schools 
and communities in being prepared for a sudden cardiac arrest. Being 
recognized as a Project ADAM Heart Safe School demonstrates to your 
families and the community that your campus has taken steps to 
implement a program to respond to SCA (Sudden Cardiac Arrest).

How we’ll help

A Kentucky Children’s Hospital team will assist 
in leading on-site education and training to 
ensure your school has a response plan in place 
for a cardiac emergency. 

Your institution can become a “Heart Safe 
School” through Project ADAM. Achieving this 
designation means your school has taken all 
necessary steps to safeguard the health of 
students, including:

• Ensuring automated external defibrillators 
(AEDs) are available, accessible and clearly 
marked

• Creating a written response plan to follow 
during a cardiac emergency

• Identifying and training your staff in the use 
of CPR and AEDs during cardiac emergencies

• Conducting emergency response practice drills

How to reach us

Shaun Mohan, MD, MPH, FAAP, FHRS, FACC
Associate Professor of Pediatrics
Pediatric & Congenital Electrophysiology
Pediatric Cardiology
Kentucky Children’s Hospital
Email: shaun.mohan@uky.edu
Phone: 859-218-3895

Mindy Seeberger
Kentucky Children’s Hospital
Email: Mindy.Seeberger@uky.edu
Phone: 859-323-4356

Please send general inquires to 
projectadamkch@uky.edu
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